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KAILASH AND BACK 
This year a team of 6 supporters headed up the Karnali valley on foot and crossed the border into Tibet at Hilsa having made it 
over the 5,000 meter Nara La pass. This was not a traditional trek-to-build project; the team nevertheless stopped at a number of 
Nepal Trust clinics and projects including the Yalbang Library project, to inform themselves of the work of the Trust. 
 
Once in Tibet they were met by local guides and two land cruisers and drove up to the foot of Mt Kailash, the Tibetan mountain 
sacred to Buddhists the world over. It was then a three day walk including a 5,800 meter pass around the foot of the mountain 
before heading back to Kathmandu via Lhasa. 

CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
If you are planning to buy presents and goods on-line this Christmas, why not use our 
three dedicated shopping links: Amazon, Everyclick and Easyfundraising. You can find the 
links on our web site at http://www.nepaltrust.org/support.  A percentage of what you 
spend will then be donated to the Nepal Trust at no extra cost to yourself!  
 
Or could you and/or your friends donate a small gift this festive season?  The easiest way 
is to donate a fiver through JustTextGiving. Simply text – HIGH45 £5 to 70070. It is that 
easy! 

Above: Mount Kailash 

Above: The trek team cross the Nara La pass 
Right: Little Doctors at the 

Yalbang School Library 

AGM: please join us this year at The Royal Scots Club, 29-30 Abercromby Place, 
Edinburgh, EH3 6QE on the 23rd November starting at 14.00. 
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THE MUCHU KAILASH HUMLA   
CHILDREN’S HOME 
This is a project the 
Nepal Trust has been 
supporting in 
collaboration with the 
KHCH.  Visiting the 
project this summer John 
Armstrong and Chairman 
Mike Love were able to 
meet the teachers and 
children who laid on an 
evening concert. 

Subscribe/Unsubscribe 

You have been sent this message following previous contact 
with the Nepal Trust or its representatives. If you would prefer 
not to receive future updates or E-News, please let us know by 
sending an email to admin@nepaltrust.org with 
UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line.  

Alternatively, if you know someone who would like to 
subscribe, please point them to the sign up box on 
www.nepaltrust.org. 

Book it in your diaries now: in 2014 we will be returning to Yari 
in early September to help build a new clinic with birthing 
centre that is being funded with the support of Rotary matching 
grants. 
 
Why not volunteer to help us: no matter what your skills and 
background there’s a role for you in helping bring change to a 
very remote and inaccessible part of the world. 
 
All you need to do is pop Anna an email expressing your 
interest: annaclutterbuck@gmail.com 
 

Right: Yari Village 

TREKKING WITH THE NEPAL TRUST 
IN HUMLA IN 2014 

At times for the better and 
at times... 
Mobile phone connection 
is now possible in parts of 
the Karnali valley and the 
first vehicles have made it 
down from Hilsa towards 
Muchu and also from Tibet 
into the top end of the Limi 
valley where a dirt road is 
being carved out of the 
mountain side. 

TIMES ARE A CHANGING 


